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November 18, 1982
230 dist Street
Newport News, Va. 23607

(804) 380-3882
!

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555 ,

Attention: Dr. Cecil Thomas, Chief
Standardization and Special Projects Branch

Subject: TopgalReport#EI/NNI-77-7-P-A;
RWR -1 Radwaste Volume Reduction System

Reference:
(1) NRC Letter dated October 28, 1982,

Acceptance for Referencing of Licensing
Topical Report EI/NNI-77-7-P, Revision 1

Dear Sir:

As requested by your letter, Reference (1), we have sent to you under
separate cover 25 copies of the proprietary version of the subject report
and 15 copies of the non-proprietary version. The last series of
coments and responses prior to your acceptance of the report has been
added as Appendix 9A, and the changes described in those responses have
been made in the text and appendices of the report. Your letter of
acceptance and the Safety Evaluation which accompanied it have been
inserted directly following the title page as required by NREG-0390.

NNI would like to thank you and those of your staff who have assisted us
in obtaining acceptance of the RWR-1 system by the NRC.

Very tru yours,

O I )\
Jy w

.

M. R. Eshelman
Director of Engineering
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